
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As we approach the end of the year, 

it's time for us to reach out to our valued members regarding the renewal of your church 

membership. 

Your involvement in our community has been a blessing, and we are grateful for your 

commitment to [Church Name]. We truly appreciate the support you have provided throughout 

the year, whether it be through attendance, volunteering, or contributions. 

As we look forward to another year of fellowship, growth, and service, we invite you to renew 

your membership and continue your journey with us. Your participation is vital for our mission 

and outreach efforts. 

To renew your membership, please complete the attached form and return it by [Renewal 

Deadline]. If you have any questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to our office 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our church family. We look forward to another year of 

worshiping and serving together. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


